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Welcome to our ‘Wellbeing at ALTS’ newsletter. Each  term, we aim to share 
with you services, support and practical advice that you can use to support 
your child’s positive wellbeing. This term’s edition is focused on sharing    
information about keeping active and heathy eating as part of looking after 
our mental health and wellbeing. We hope that you find the information in 
this newsletter helpful.  

In a few weeks time, we will be taking part in ‘Healthy Eating  week’ run by 
the British Nutrition Foundation —please look out for information about 
this shared via our Facebook page/Parent App.   

In school, we continue to focus upon positive mental health within our    
curriculum and our ‘Wellbeing Pupil Ambassadors’ for this academic year 
also support with this.  

We are also pleased with the continued support we have from MHST 
(Mental Health Support Team.) They hold parent workshops at various 
points through the year on a range of topics you might find useful. Look out 
for information about these shared via our Parent app. 



 

Why movement? 

One of the most important things we can do to help protect our mental health is 
regular movement. 

Our bodies and our minds are connected, so looking after ourselves physically 
also helps us prevent problems with our mental health. Exercise releases “feel 
good” hormones, that reduce feelings of stress and anger. It also helps us feel 
better about our bodies. It can improve our sleep too. If it involves other            
people, like being part of a team, a class or group we see regularly, that can        
also boost our mental health. 

Despite these benefits, so many of us struggle to move enough. We know there 
are many different reasons for this, so this Mental Health Awareness Week we 
want to help people to find moments for movement in their daily routines.  

Our Mental Health Awareness Week campaign is not an 'exercise' campaign. 
Please always consult a healthcare or fitness professional if embarking on a new 
fitness regime. ’  

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 13th—19th May 2024 

Movement: Moving more for our mental health is the theme of Mental Health 

Awareness Week 2024  

The following information is from:- Mental Health Awareness Week | Mental Health Founda-

tion  

 

On the following pages you will find some ideas and links re          

different ways to be active.  

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week






 

 

 

 



Healthy Eating 

We will be also be taking part in healthy eating week in June.  We know that 
children can find trying new foods tricky. Here are a few tips from      
www.school health.co.uk. 

 
 



Look out for our next edition which will be about ‘Transitions’. In the 

meantime see Place2be’s parenting page—full of tips about  different 

situations. https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 


